
From: Patel, Swati <SwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov>
To: Taylor, Richele <RicheleTaylor@gov.sc.gov>

Godfrey, Rob <RobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov>
Adams, Chaney <ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov>

CC: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>
Mottel, Haley <HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 10/13/2016 12:19:49 PM
Subject: FW: Letter requesting removal of Recreation Commissioners

Attachments: GOV LTR 10-13-16 FINAL SUBMITTED.pdf

FYI – final report received.
 
From: Joel Lourie [mailto:joellourie@gmail.com] 

Sent: Thursday, October 13, 2016 11:49 AM

To: Patel, Swati; Veldran, Katherine

Subject: Letter requesting removal of Recreation Commissioners
 
Good afternoon Swati –
Attached please find our follow-up letter regarding the Richland County Recreation Commission and our request for 
Governor Haley to remove five commissioners.  Our letter has been signed by a weighted majority of the delegation.
Please know that we will not release this to the media until 2pm today.
Thank you for your consideration.

Joel Lourie
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